
  Sheffield Adult Care In Crisis 2016 

●  Worried about your own/your 

loved ones care hours being cut?

● Unhappy with the care you or your 

loved one receives? 

● Refused care that you know you 

need?

● Aware/concerned there are major 

care reviews coming?

Hosted by Sheffield Care Matters

a loose network of people with disabilities, 
sickness and/or chronic illness and their 
carers, families and friends.

Email: sheffieldcarematters@gmail.com

 Keynote speech and introduction by 
Margaret Palmer, long time 
Sheffield Care/Social Policy legal 
campaigner 

 Opportunity for an informal 
discussion

   Raise your concerns and share your 
stories

 Senior Council Staff/Officers have 
been invited

 Observers welcome, service users 
take priority  

 *Public Meeting*

Where - the old junior school Sharrow*

When - Saturday 12th November 2016

What time - 1pm - 3:30pm 

Tea/Coffee and biscuits provided

*Fully accessible

In July 2015 a number of Sheffield residents who access 
Adult Social Care, their families and carers/allies came 
together in a safe environment to discuss the difficulties 
they faced, their fears that the system was in crisis and 
their concerns for the future. 

Their experiences and personal stories were shared, and 
subsequently, a report was published.

This year we will come together again to see what, if 
anything has changed; to provide a forum in order to 
encourage further discussion and give people an 
opportunity to raise concerns and share their fears on 
issues such as the planned review, service cuts, 
commissioning changes, the merging of Social/NHS care, 
etc.


